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DWC posts modified Interpreter Services regulations for comment 
 

The Division of Workers’ Compensation (DWC) has modified the proposed Interpreter 

Services regulations. DWC posted the modified regulation text and forms on the DWC 

website and electronically distributed the 15-day notice of modification to interested parties. 

Members of the public may comment on the modifications until 5 p.m. on June 5, 2013.  

 

The proposed modifications include:  

 

• A new section that explains how an interpreter may be certified or provisionally 

certified to interpret at hearings, depositions or arbitrations.  

• A new section that explains how an interpreter may be certified for medical 

treatment appointments or medical legal exams by passing the Certification 

Commission for Healthcare Interpreters (CCHI) exam.  

• Revisions to the remaining sections to be consistent with the changes made by the 

two new sections.  

 

The notice, text of the regulations, and forms can be found here.  
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